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Our School Value focus is: LOVE 

This week was PSHE Week! 

OAK 

 

Hazard Alley Trip 

Oak experienced a 

trip to remember this 

week! 

They learned how to 

stay safe, understand 

risks and avoid 

accidents using 

realistic learning 

experiences. 

Children were able to 

discover the possible 

dangers in everyday 

situations and learn 

how to keep 

themselves safe. 

Hazard Alley has 12 

familiar scenarios 

that can be visited on 

a tour including a 

pond area to discuss 

drowning prevention 

and a zebra crossing 

to highlight road 

safety. 



 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Square 

AMen 

 

 

Collective Worship 

Collective worship took place 

in classrooms this week. In 

line with our PSHE-themed 

week, the focus was on 

internet safety. Children 

learned about how to stay 

safe and how to be kind 

online. 

LIME 

BIRCH 

 

Lime have been 

identifying different 

farm animals and 

sorting them into 

different groups ready 

for our trip to Hogshaw 

Farm. In our Science 

lessons we have been 

describing animals and 

the different habitats 

they live in. 

 

The children have started planting spider 

plants to look after. They will be bringing 

theirs home over the next week. 


